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Vote for Your Favorite Park and Rec Ideas  

Help Shape the Future of THPRD 
 

February 20, 2020 The Tualatin Hills Park & Recreation District is launching a 
survey as part of the district’s ongoing community visioning effort.  The survey 
is open to the public from Feb 20 through April 24.   

“The THPRD Board is committed to following through on our community vision 
priorities and we appreciate everyone sharing their input,” said Felicita 
Monteblanco, Board President. 

Last summer, THPRD Visioning Task Force volunteers collected over 12,500 ideas to 
better understand the diverse and expanding interests of our community.  This winter, 
committees have worked on streamlining those ideas into a survey for the THPRD public.  
The information gathered in this survey will guide THPRD priority setting for years to 
come. 

Please share your thoughts and take the THPRD Visioning Survey available at: 
www.bit.ly/THPRDSurvey.  As a thank you, survey respondents can win a $50 
THPRD gift card.  THPRD will draw one winner each month in March and April 
2020. 

So, let your voice be heard:  Imagine what THPRD’s future could be, and 
help us serve you better.  For more information about this survey, please 
contact Jaspreet Chahal at 503-619-3979 or email jchahal@thprd.org.  

 
About THPRD 

Formed in 1955, THPRD is the largest special park district in Oregon, spanning 
50 square miles and serving about 250,000 residents in the greater Beaverton 
area. The district provides year-round recreational opportunities for people of all 
ages and abilities. 

 
Offerings include thousands of widely diverse classes, 95 park sites with active 
recreational amenities, about 70 miles of trails, eight swim centers, six 
recreation centers, and 1,500 acres of natural areas. 
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